Department of Indiana 2022
Mid-Year Encampment

The 2022 Mid-Year Encampment will be hosted by John Auten Camp
No. 8, SUVCW on October 29, 2022. The doors will open at 9:00
a.m. EDT and the Encampment will begin promptly at 9:30 a.m.
EDT.

The 2022 Mid-Year Encampment will be held at Mishawaka-Penn-
Harris Public Library, 209 Lincolnway East, Mishawaka, IN
46544

The Lunch meal will be held on-site and is available for
advance purchase. Please see the following link for the Pre-
Registration Form and lunch choices:

2022 Mid-Year Encampment Flyer

It is requested that all Camps bring their Camp flag and its
stand to the Encampment for display.

I am very pleased to report that Sisters of the Allied Orders
representing at least the Woman’s Relief Corps and the Ladies
of the Grand Army of the Republic will also be meeting during
the Encampment. Sisters will join us for a joint opening of
the Encampment and during lunch.

Ordered this 3rd Day of September 2022

James M. Floyd, Jr.
Department Commander
Department of Indiana, Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War


http://benharrisoncamp.org/event/department-of-indiana-2022-mid-year-encampment/
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http://suvcwin.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Midyear-2022-Encampment-Flyer.pdf

